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January 11, 2023 
 
Dear Select Board, 
 
The following votes were approved regarding the use of contingency funds: 
 
12/12/22: MVRHS SC approved $120,000 of Contingency to pay the contractual one-time     
payments in the new CBAs 
 
1/09/23: MVRHS SC approved $85,943 of Contingency to purchase a SPED Van 
               MVRHS SC approved $206,518.59 of Contingency for PAC HVAC repairs 
 
11/22/22: UIRSD SC approved $94,000 of Contingency to pay the contractual one-time payments 
in the new CBAs.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard M. Smith, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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